



CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY

Dates for your diary 2021

- 6th, 7th & 8th December -Parents' Evening
- 8th December Rescheduled Yr4 Visit to Armley Mills Museum
- 10th December Yrs 5/6 Trip to Pantomime
- 15th December Christmas Dinner and R/KS1 Christmas Party
- 16th December Yrs 3/4 Christmas Party
- 17th December School Closes for Christmas Holidays at normal time.
- 5th January 2022 School re-opens for Spring Term

Year 6 Visit to the Crematorium

On Tuesday, Class 6 were invited to visit the newly built crematorium near Skipton on Swale.

It was fascinating to see the scale of the building and the children had a very comprehensive tour of the grounds and the actual crematorium.

As usual, the children behaved impeccably and asked some very sensible questions.

The visit concluded a term of work in RE learning about different religions, their views on reincarnation and life after death.



Covid-19

As you will have seen from the letter from Nigel Ashley CEO earlier in the week, there is a lot of concern about the new Covid variant and the impact this may have in school.

Therefore, a number of measures have been introduced to limit the spread of the virus. This unfortunately includes not having parents/carers in for live performances. These will be recorded for you to enjoy at home. We are hoping that the children will still get to perform to the other classes in the school.

I would also ask that you take sensible precautions such as social distancing at drop-off and collection times so that we can get to Christmas without having another outbreak in School.





CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY

Christingle

This Sunday is the annual Christingle Service at St Mary's Church in Thirsk. This starts at 3pm. See poster attached to the e-mail.

Christmas Post

Deliveries of Christmas Post will once again be happening in School from Monday. The children may bring in Christmas Cards labelled with the person they want it delivered to and the class they are in. These will then be delivered by a different class each day.

Swimming

We are having a slight change to our arrangements for swimming. These are the new dates for each class:-

<u>Year 3</u>: 6th January to 10th February = 6 sessions.

<u>Year 1</u>: 17th February to 31st March (excl half-term 24th Feb) = 6 sessions.

Year R: 7th April to 26th May (excl Easter 14th & 21st April) = 6 sessions.

Year 6: 9th June to 14th July 2022 = 6 sessions.

Car Parking

We have received a complaint from a neighbour who lives in the new houses along the same side as School. Please ensure you do not use their private parking to park your cars. Thank you

Parents' Evenings

Don't forget to book your Parents' Evening appointment on the School Cloud. If you have any difficulties, please contact the School Office.

End of School

School will finish at normal time on Friday 17th December and will re-open on Tuesday 4th January 2022.





CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY

After School Clubs

Just a reminder that Young Voices Club and Homework Club will be on next week. All the other After School Clubs are cancelled for the rest of the term. A new After School Club list will come out in January.

School Reports—December 2021

An e-mail has been sent out this morning regarding the School Reports which pupils are bringing home today. Please click on the link on the email to confirm receipt of your child's report and there is space to also write any comments you may like to add.

School Christmas Dinner

Our School Christmas Dinner is on Wednesday 15th December. An e-mail has been sent out to you with all the details and a link to place your child's order on the Booking Form.

Please note as the menu this day is different to that as advertised on P/Pay please order school dinners as normal and pick any meal, this will then be amended on receipt of your Booking Form.

If your child does not want a Christmas Dinner and will be bringing in a packed lunch from home, please also complete the booking form ticking the 'packed lunch' option and this will save us sending you reminders if you have not replied.

Many thanks in advance and please reply by Wednesday 8th December.

Learning Tree

Learning Tree now have vacancies for before and after school. If you would like a place for your child please contact The Learning Tree direct on 01845 526478

More information can be found on the school website:www.carltonminiottacademy.org